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March 30, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Shadow Valley Members and Guests, 
 
Subject:  COVID-19 Social Distancing Update 
 
Since our March 20th update, the State of Arkansas issued a Directive (Order) March 26th limiting 

gatherings to no more than 10 People with Social Distancing of 6 feet.  For Shadow Valley, this applies 

to Osage Creek Park, Chadwick Park, Lake Inverness Park, Green Spaces, the Clubhouse 

Playground/Basketball Court/Parking Lot and all other common property including the streets.  Social 

Distancing dictates that basketball, volleyball and other team games involving two or more people can no 

longer be played.  Reminder:  The parks are closed from Dusk to Dawn. 

Please do not use ANY Shadow Valley facilities if you are ill in any way, much less experiencing any 

symptoms associated with COVID-19.  The application of common sense health practices and respect for 

others will go a long way toward preventing problems.   

We are ALL IN THIS TOGETHER and appreciate your acceptance of personal responsibility and assistance 

in helping keep Shadow Valley a healthy environment for everyone.   

Please contact me if you have any questions.  

 
Thank you, 

   
Richard C. Reaves 
General Manager 
  

 


